## vnhai@moet.edu.vn, 15:45 23/5/2001, WORD OF THANKS

To: vnhai@moet.edu.vn

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: WORD OF THANKS

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

H.E.Prof.Dr.Vu Ngoe Hai Vice Minister of Education and Training Ministry of Education and Training Hanoi, Vietnam

Dear Dr.Hai, Greetings from SUT and Thailand!!

Once again, I would like to reiterate my heartfelt appreciation and gratitude for all the honor that your Ministry has extended to me with the awarding of the Medal. I know it would not have been possible without your sponsorship and support. I am eternally grateful to you for this gesture.

As I also mentioned, please let me know if there are possibilities of collaboration an even some assignments as consultants or resource persons in projects of MOET or either Ministries that within my limited knowledge and capability. This would be mostly in higher education management including university management and also environmental education and management.

I will be pursuing with some universities in Thailand, Philippines and in Europe the suggestion of Dr. Nhung and I hope they could establish quality graduate programs in collaboration with Vietnamese universities.

I am looking forward to my return trip to Hanoi in the every near future in relation to possible linkage with some universities.

With best regards and once again thank you very much for everything

Sincerely,

Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly

Director, CIA

Done 23/5/01